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STATE OFI

TERRY E. BRANSTAD. GOVERNOR

August 19, 1987

City of Washington
P.O. Box 516

Washington, IA 52353

DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES
LARRY J. WILSON. DIRECTOR

PROJECT NO.:
FILE:
SUBJECT:

Gentlemen:

S87-168

Washington - Sewage
Wastewater Treatment Facility

The Iowa Department of Natural Resources in accordance with Subrule
567-64.2(9)c of the Iowa Administrative Code has approved your request for a
variance from Iowa Wastewater Facilities Design Standard 14.4.9.1 which
requires bypassing around each unit operation. The request made was to delete
the bypassing around the primary clarifier since this function would be
adequately served by the equalization basin.

The engineering justification submitted substantially demonstrates that this
variance will result in at least equivalent effectiveness while significantly
reducing costs.

Y;;;;;j/<OfIiA-
DARREL McALLISTER
CHIEF
SURFACE & GROUNDWATER PROTECTION BUREAU

DH/mjt/M231MJT.12

cc: City Engineer, Washington
Field Office 6

WALLACE STATE OFFICE BUILDING I DES MOINES, IOWA !50318 I 515-281·5141S



l1IIIE CITY • "AIIllIIllITaI
-Clt!Ylllest City in 10"/1-

..,.. ••• L "'.Iet. n.y•.
c•••• L•••••Cln
Sla, •••• w. DMtI. E••••••••
Crail ArIMIctI•• AU•••• y

August 51 1987

Wayne Reed
Iowa DNR

Henry A Wallace Bldg.
900 East Grand

Des Molnesl IA 50319

Re: 1987 Sewage Treatment Plant Improvements

Dear Mr. Reed:

P.O. ilia 516
215Ent W_I"- St.
Waltt •• _. I••• 52353
PIt.319-653~584

Please find enclosed addendumnumber 1 for this project which
incorporates al1 of the revisions you requested for this project with the
except ion of the primary bypass line.

I am requesting a variance for the primary bypass tine since a better
bypass is available through the equallzation basin. Youwill note it has been
deleted from the plans. I trust we are in agreement that it is not necessary.

Thank you for your assistance in this matter.

SincerelYI

4Lt.~"AJ
Stephen W.Doddl P.E.
City Engineer
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